

Charlie

Fare Transformation

Notice of Virtual Public Hearing on MBTA Fare Evasion Regulations

Date:

Thursday, April 15 at 6:00 pm

Location:

Virtual Public Meeting

How to Participate:

Visit the project webpage - <u>MBTA.</u> <u>com/fares/fare-transformation/get-involved</u>

Project Team Contact:

(e): fareregulations@mbta.com

(p): 857-366-1871

Event Description

In January 2021, Governor Baker signed a law decriminalizing fare evasion on the T. Violators will instead be issued a non-criminal citation with a fine proportionate to the nature of the offense. The law also gave the MBTA the regulatory authority to set fine levels.

With this new authority, the MBTA is proposing a new regulation to decrease fine levels. Riders can review and provide feedback on our proposed regulations before they are finalized.

Read our proposed new regulation

How to Participate

Instructions on how to join and participate will be posted on the project website under 'Upcoming Events' ahead of the meeting: MBTA.com/fares/fare-transformation/get-involved

To submit written feedback on the proposed regulations, please email fareregulations@mbta.com.

Accomodations

These meetings are accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as available. Such services include documents in alternate formats, translated materials, assistive listening devices, and interpreters (including American Sign Language).

For accommodation or language assistance, please contact MassDOT'sChief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857-368-8580), fax (857-368-0602), TTD/TTY (857-368-0603) or by email at MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us

